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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are taking the children in Yellow class to The Locksmith’s House Museum in 

Willenhall on Thursday 27
th

 April 2023.  This will support our topic work. 

 

The minibuses will leave school at 9.00am and we will return for normal pick 

up time. 

 

Children will need to bring with them a packed lunch and should wear school 

uniform. 

 

The cost per pupil will be £8.50 or £6.50 for children who have been 

confirmed as eligible for free school meals by the local authority. The school 

have subsidised the cost for all parents. 

Consent should be given and money paid no later than Monday 17
th

 April 2023 

via Parentmail.  

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to speak to contact me.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Z Rollinson 

Head Teacher 

  

 

 


